Kimley»Horn
August 8, 2023

Begofia Krane

Project Manager

City of Delray Beach

Public Works Department

434 S. Swinton Ave.

Delray Beach, FL 33444

Via email: Krane@mydelraybeach.com

Re:  City of Delray Beach ITBC 2023-014
Delray Beach Wayfinding Signage Project
Recommendation to Award
Dear Begonfa:
The City of Delray Beach received two responsive bids for the Delray Beach Wayfinding

Signage Project (ITBC 2023-014) on July 12, 2023. The following is a bid summary of the
Total Bid Amounts for the three bids received by the City:

1. Don Bell Signs LLC $ 1,219,611.00

2. Horsepower Electric, Inc. $ 1,997,787.00
Kimley-Horn was requested by the City to review the bids and provide a recommendation to
award. Based on the results of the bid, the apparent low bidder is Don Bell Signs LLC. with a
total bid amount of $1,219,611. Kimley-Horn is familiar with Don Bell Signs’ work in Lake
Worth Beach for a similar project.

This letter is issued to document that Kimley-Horn recommends awarding this construction
contract to Don Bell Signs LLC as the lowest, responsive bid.

Sincerely,

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

oD

Jonathan D. Haigh, PLA, ASLA
Project Manager
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